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Final Dividend Payment 

 

Please be informed that the Board of Directors of St Lucia Electricity Services Limited at its 

177th meeting held on 11 March 2016, deliberated on the payment of a final dividend to 

shareholders with respect to the financial year ended 31st December 2015. The decision of the 

Board will be put before the shareholders as a recommendation at the 51st Annual Meeting of 

Shareholders which is currently scheduled for 13 May 2016. 

 

 

--30-- 

 

 
 


